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Maine's Medical Use of Marijuana Act decriminalizes the use of marijuana for certain medical purposes. 
Under MUMA, qualifying patients may use, and their caregivers may cultivate, medical marijuana in 
conformity with state requirements. A qualifying patient is one who has been diagnosed with a 
debilitating medical condition, such as cancer or glaucoma, or an otherwise chronic or debilitating 
medical condition that produces long-term pain, severe nausea or other similar symptoms. MUMA 
provides certain express employment protections for qualifying patients and caregivers, while also 
supporting an employer's right to a drug-free workplace. Maine's Department of Health and Human 
Services oversees the program, but neither DHHS nor the Department of Labor has provided any 
additional guidance for employers wrestling with its practical impacts.  

Click here to read the full Mainebiz article (this may take a moment to open). 
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